## Buildings & Grounds Committee – January 31, 2024

The Buildings and Grounds Committee met on January 31, 2024, with Tetra Tech, the District's architects, and engineers. At the meeting, the committee discussed the Phase I work that has been completed as well as reviewed the remainder of the Phase I work to be completed. Additionally, the committee reviewed the Phase II work that will begin this Summer, reviewed the bidding timeline for Phase II as well as contracts that will be performed through cooperatives or State contracts. The District anticipates awarding contracts for Phase II work at the March Board of Education meeting.